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Welcome: 
 
Time:  3:00 pm 
 
Ms. Peters welcomed everyone to the teleconference call of the Plumbing TAC.  She provided 
information for the callers on how to mute systems to avoid background noise. 
 
Roll Call: 
 
Ms. Peters performed roll call for the Plumbing TAC.  A quorum was determined with 6 
members present. 
 
Agenda Approval: 
 
Mr. Boyer entered a motion to approve the agenda for today’s meeting with an amendment to 
show Mike Romano as a new TAC member.  Mr. Duren seconded the motion.  The motion 
passed unanimously with a vote of 6 to 0. 
 
Approval of the Minutes from May 26, 2016 
 
Mr. Boyer entered a motion to approve the minutes from the May 26, 2016 meeting as posted.  
Mr. Schilling seconded the motion.  Mr. Duren questioned the voting percentage on declaratory 
statements for passing.  Ms. Hammonds provided the information as requested. The motion 
passed unanimously with a vote of 6 to 0. 
 
Provide comments to the Rule Development Workshop “Rule 61G20-1.001, F.A.C.” of June 
8, 2016 for the purpose of reviewing proposed code language for the implementation of HB 
535: Proposed Code Changes 
 

Sections 35: Provides for exceptions to shower lining requirements of the FBC. 
 

Mr. Madani provided background information on section 35 with staff proposal. 
 
TAC held discussion. 
 
Public comments were taken. 
 
Mr. Duren entered a motion to accept staff proposal.  Mr. Boyer seconded the motion.  The 
motion passed unanimously with a vote of 6 to 0. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 3:35 pm. 
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